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MAY 15 2003

To Whom It May Concern:
Re: Letter of Recommendation

AMEC Construction Management, Inc. has engaged Compliance Safety Advocates, Inc.
in a professional capacity since 2001 to provide professional construction safety

consultants to our many high-rise projects in Chicago, as well our airport projects in
Boston and the World Trade Center cleanup.

Our commercial and aviation divisions are extremely satisfied with CSA’s project safety
management services, training, incident/accident investigations, and assistance with
OSHA inspections. Compliance Safety Advocates and their personnel provide the
professional expertise demanded by these challenging projects.

Rick Harbour was instrumental in facilitating the establishment of the Strategic OSHA
Partnership signed on April 22, 2002 between OSHA (Region V) and AMEC

Construction Management, Inc. in Chicago.

Compliance Safety Advocates, Inc. has the experience, credentials and personnel to
greatly contribute to the success of a construction project.

Should you have any questions, please contact the undersigned.
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